
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
9th February 2024 

Our Learning 
This week, we continued with our geography unit 
and focused on local issues that affect us. We also 
created a campaign to pitch to our Eco Council.  

In maths, we  extended our learning from fractions 
and linking it to decimals  up to 2 decimal places, 
and finding the equivalent fractions.  

In English, we continued writing effective sentences, 
focusing on complex sentences that extend our ideas. 
We also used a range of punctuation in our work. 

This term in PSHRE, we will be looking at Dreams 
and Goals. Here we will focus on the values of hope 
and trust.  

After half term, we will begin our history unit on 
The Islamic Empire. Here we will learn about what 
makes a successful settlement and also how the Silk 
Road enabled the spread of knowledge and religion 
to occur.  

In maths,  we will continue  with our decimals unit 
and learn new strategies where we will apply our 
knowledge to the thousands in fractions and deci-
mals, with ordering and comparing.  

In English,  we will continue focusing on plastic pol-
lution and persuasive pitches with an aim to writing 
our own pitch.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Parents’ Evening: 5th & 6th March 

World Book day: 8th March  

Ramadan: 10th March 

Stem week: 11th March  

Science Museum Trip: Wednesday 13th March 

Ramadan: 18th March  

Holi Event: 25th March  

Priory’s Got Talent: 28th March 

This week, we worked on our campaigns which were 
aimed at reducing pollution in our local area.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Child of the Week 

                                                                  5Dawe: Etty 5Maple: Baylee 5Ofili: Sarah 

Word of the Week: nuisance 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


